
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: michael lincoln [mailto:mlincoln1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, November 26, 2016 4:34 PM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Inquiry from nearby property owner on Rural American PLN15354 RUE VAR 
 
Dear PCD, 
 
I received a letter from your office about this proposed variance.  I’d like to learn more.  Do you have 
any specifics about the Rural American application that I can review?  The letter says that the city 
“…expects to issue a Mitigated Determination of Non-Significance….”  Does that mean the city intends 
to approve the variance and thereby allow building?  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Lincoln 
1939 Parkview Dr NE 
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